Cave Elves

Why is it that cave elves have interested elf whisperers over the years?  Perhaps it is because they are such a rare form of elf and so little is known about them. Generally, cave elves are most active at night because they live deep in dark caves and find the sunlight too bright to handle.  A word of warning though.  Be careful around cave elves during the day—they may get scared and lash out if they can’t see well!

Surprisingly, cave elves are easy to identify as they are the smallest elf in the world (being about the size of small cats). Unfortunately, their children are sometimes mistaken for rats! They wear broad brimmed hats to block the sun and dress in leather clothes. Adult cave elves are dark green, which enables them to blend into shadows, trees, and tall grass.  Additionally, they wear dark cloaks, sturdy boots, and have long beards with pointed ears. Young cave elves are born with yellowish skin and red hair which they lose after their 100th birthday.

You can find cave elves in mountains and hills where there are plenty of hiding holes. Many of them live in large groups in underground caverns where they feel safest.  However, the majority live as hermits. When out foraging for food, they move quietly, sticking to shadows, which makes them hard to spot. Cave elves are peaceful creatures who love to train mice as pets, just like people care for dogs or cats.

Interestingly, whilst most elves are renowned for their love of precious stones, cave elves aren’t interested in treasure like gold or jewels. Instead, they love playing chess, holding quiz games, and looking after their indoor plants. These gentle creatures are vegetarians and grow their own fruits and vegetables near their cave homes. Cave elves are friendly and pose no danger to humans. In fact, some have become friends with shepherds who are often out at night watching over their flocks.

The "Save the Cave Elf" campaign has worked hard to protect these gentle creatures. Some worry that cave elves might be mistaken for other, less friendly elves and hunted. David Battenburg, who helps run the campaign, claims that we must keep the location of their homes a secret. Furthermore, if you live near caves, you can help by leaving out vegetable and fruit peelings during snowy weather to support these shy little elves!







